
   
 

March 25, 2024  

Notice of Commencement of Construction 

 Rehabilitation of Drainage Ditches 
 

The Town of Georgina is undertaking the rehabilitation of drainage ditches on portions of 

Virginia Boulevard and Burnie Road, as shown below: 

 
Figure 1: Location of Construction Works. 

The Town of Georgina has retained Master Utility Division Inc. to carry out construction work to 

rehabilitate drainage ditches in this area. On-site construction activities are planned to start on 

April 8, 2024 and are expected to be completed in June 2024.  

The work will include excavations to re-establish and re-grade ditches and replacement of some 

culverts. During the construction work, portions of some roadways will be temporarily blocked-

off to accommodate equipment and workers. Please follow traffic directions provided by signs 

and construction personnel. 

Please note that some driveways may need to be closed for brief periods of time while 

construction is underway. Residents will be notified in advance of  the need for temporary 

driveway closures and will be provided with instructions on where to park vehicles. Driveways 

and lawn areas that are disturbed by the construction work will be restored to pre-construction 

conditions. 

The Town of Georgina appreciates the patience and cooperation of residents in accommodating 

this temporary disturbance while we work to improve the Town’s infrastructure.    

For more information about this project please contact the undersigned. 

Town of Georgina 
Patryk Frankiewicz, Senior Project Manager 
Operations and Infrastructure 
Office 905-476-4301 Ext. 2903   
Cell 905-955-7091 
pfrankiewicz@georgina.ca 


